
Follow us!! CoralCoveSchool Coral Cove Elementary 
                         Turn Over  

November 12, 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Coral Cove is off to fabulous start.  We are SUPER 
excited to have all of our students learning face to 
face in school.  Our students are hard at work 
every day engaged in learning.   
 
We are also working on displaying  

Pelicans Guiding Principles:  
Be Responsible 
Be Respectful 

Be Kind 
Be Safe  

Be Inclusive 
Students are extremely conscious of their choices 
and working hard to exhibit the principles in 
school every day.  Please feel free to reinforce 
them at home as well! 
 
Please join me in celebrating two amazing pelican 
staff members: 

• Congratulations to Mr. Mark White on 
being recognized by the CCE staff as our 
Teacher of the Year.  White’s dedication to 
our school community is outstanding.  He 
goes above and beyond with his students 
and colleagues to provide support 
whenever and wherever needed. 

• Congratulations to Ms.. Maria Alfonso-
Duncanson on being recognized by the 
CCE staff as our School Related Employee 
of the Year.  Ms. Alfonso’s positivity and 
dedication to our pelicans is visible in all 
she does for Coral Cove. 
 

Choose Kind, in the Car Line 
The car line can be long and very daunting at 
times.  We ask that you practice patience and are 
courteous to your friends/neighbors that also 
utilize the car line.  Please abide by the following 
policies: 

• Pull ALL THE WAY FORWARD, this 
allows us to load and unload your 
precious cargo more expeditiously. 

• Have your pelican enter on the 
passenger side of the car, it is extremely 
unsafe to allow your child to cross in a 
through lane. 

• If you are the parent of a younger child, 
and you want to buckle or unbuckle 
your child into the car, please PULL 

ALL THE WAY UP, and to the right to 
allow other vehicles to pass.   

• Teaching your child how to open the door, 
unbuckle, and exit the car safely is an 
excellent way to teach our pelicans how to 
Be Responsible and Be Safe!!!  It also 
fosters children’s independence.   

 
Thank you for your cooperation and assistance.  If 
we all choose to be kind and courteous, the car line 
will work quickly and efficiently. 
 

Field Days are coming!!!! 
We are very busy preparing for our upcoming 
Field Days.  We have assembled a hard-working 
committee along with parent volunteers to ensure 
this year’s Field Days are better than ever.  It’s not 
too late to volunteer.  ONLY CLEARED 
VOLUNTEERS WHO ARE ASSISTING WITH 
FIELD DAY WILL BE PERMITTED IN THE FIELD 
ON FIELD DAYS.  NO VISITORS WILL BE 
PERMITTED ENTRY TO FIELD DAY. 
 
If you’d like to help, please contact your child’s 
teacher. 
Field Days are as follows:   

• 12/3- Gr. 2-3 
• 12/10 PK, KG, &1  
• 12/17 -Gr. 4-5 

Field Days will be hosted in the morning.   
 
Have a restful and joyous holiday season with your 
loved ones.  I wish you the happiest New Year 
filled with health and happiness. 
 
 
Proud to be Pelican, 
Stephanie Saban, Principal 
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Upcoming school events! 
 
11/16/21  Texas Roadhouse Family Night 
11/17/21  SAC/SAF/PTA Meeting 
11/19/21  Interim Reports Issued 
11/22-26/21  Thanksgiving Break 
12/3/21  8:30 AM Field Day Gr. 2-3 
12/7/21  Grade 2 Field Trip Butterfly World 
12/10/21  8:30 AM Field Day PK,KG,&1 
12/14/21  Kindergarten Winter Performance 
12/15/21  5:30 PM SAC/SAF Meeting- Media Center 

6:30 PM PTA Presents: Night with Santa- Cafeteria  
(space is limited tickets required) 

12/17/21  8:30 AM Field Day Gr. 4-5 
12/21-31/21  Winter Break 
1/3/22  Classes Resume 
1/4-722  IReady Diagnostic 2 
1/10/22  Early Release Day 
1/11/22  Employee Planning 
1/17/22  No School 
1/19/22  SAC/SAF/PTA Meeting 
1/26/22  Pelican University 
2/3/22  Report Cards Issued 
  
 

 


